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Thomas Family Foundation Continues Generous 

Support of American Numismatic Association 
Summer Seminar Scholarship Funds 

Scholarships will now be awarded to both adults and young collectors 
 
More coin hobby enthusiasts have a chance to receive a scholarship to attend the renowned 
American Numismatic Association (ANA) Summer Seminar event. Thanks to the generous 
support of the Thomas Family Foundation, the ANA is excited to announce the continuation of 
its grant program. After a successful first year, this opportunity now invites both Young 
Numismatists (ages 13-17) and adults (18+) to apply to attend Summer Seminar. This annual 
two-week event offers a chance to explore the fascinating world of numismatics through 
hands-on learning and unforgettable experiences. 
 
The grant opportunity invites applications for the 2025 Summer Seminar 
(money.org/summer-seminar), the premier educational event in the hobby, which is held on 
the Colorado College campus adjacent to ANA headquarters in Colorado Springs, Colorado. 
Two week-long sessions are scheduled for June 21-26 and June 28-July 3, offering an 
immersive experience for participants.  
 
The grant provides funding for full and partial scholarships. Applicants will be selected based on 
a combination of need and merit, ensuring that deserving individuals have the opportunity to 
enhance their numismatic knowledge. 
 
To apply for this grant program, applications are available at 
money.org/ana-summer-seminar-scholarships. The deadline for submitting applications is 
January 31, 2025, and all materials must be postmarked by this date. 
 
For additional information or inquiries, interested parties can contact the ANA Seminars 
Department at (719) 482-9848 or via email at seminars@money.org. 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a congressionally chartered, nonprofit educational 
organization dedicated to encouraging the study and collection of coins and related items. The 
ANA helps its members and the public discover and explore the world of money through its vast 
array of educational and outreach programs, to include its museum, library, publications, 
conventions, and webinars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or visit money.org. 
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